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27th October 2017 

 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
It has been a really good half term at Mossbrook.  All of the new children have made a 
great start to their new school and all of the class teams have made sure that the new 
classes are working well together. 
 
Thank you to so many of you for coming to Parents Evening, or for arranging a different 
time to see your child’s teacher.  The way that we work with you is so important to 
ensuring that we achieve the best possible outcomes for the children. 
 
Building works 
The heating work is continuing well.  It does have an impact on school and we are 
missing several rooms that we are used to having: the music room; the sensory room and 
the hydrotherapy pool.  It is hoped that the pool will be back in action by Christmas.   
 
Dates: 

 6th November: First day Autumn 2 

 10th November: Badger Class Assembly 

 17th November: Pheasant Class Assembly 

 24th November: Shine Assembly 

 1st December: Christmas Fair 

 14th December: 1.15 p.m. Christmas Show (Rainbow, Butterfly, Sunshine, Squirrel 
and Fox parents) 

 15th December: 1.15 p.m. Christmas Show (Heron, Lavender, Woodpecker, 
Pheasant and Badger parents) 

 22nd December: Last day of Autumn 2 
 

I hope that you have a brilliant half term break. 
 
If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to 
contact me in school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dean Linkhorn 
 
Headteacher 
 


